
From 

To 

Subject: -

Sir/Madam, 

No. Per (CR)-B (11)-2/2020-HAS 
Government of Himachal Pradesh 
Department of Personnel 
Confidential Cell 

The Secretary (Personnel) to the 
Government of Himachal Pradesh. 

All the IAS officers in H.P. (Concerned) 

Dated, Shimla-2, the 04 ,December, 2024 

Regarding reviewing/accepting of AP ARs in Manav Sampada. 

I am directed to invite your kind attention to this department' s letter No. 

Per (CR)-B (11)-2/2020-HAS (Vol-IV) dated 11 /11/2024, on the subject cited above and to say 

that the AP ARs for the year 2023-2024 of HPAS and HPSS officers are 

reported/reviewed/accepted by the concerned authorities within the prescribed timelines. It is 

observed that the APARs are still pending in the account of some of the authorities (concerned), 

which need to be expeditiously completed. 

You are, therefore, requested to strictly adhere to the timelines for 

recording for AP ARs and do the needful at earliest. 

Yours faithful1 ~~I+" 
(Duni Chand Rana, IAS) 

Special Secretary (Personnel) to the 
Govt. of Himachal Pradesh 


